
 
 
 

 
NEW RESIDENCE HALL 
North Central’s newest residence hall is scheduled to open 
its doors in the fall of 2015. The new building will house 229 
upperclass men and women in single-, double-, and 
quadruple-occupancy suites. Each suite will be furnished 
and equipped with a common room, kitchenette, and private 
bathroom(s). The building will also be home to a large 
breakout meeting space, central kitchen, computer lab, and 
individual floor lounges.  
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